
Palestinians Warn New U.S.
Policy on Jerusalem is Kiss of
Death

Washington, December 5 (RHC)-- The Palestine Liberation Organization's top representative in the U.S.
says the formal recognition of Jerusalem al-Quds as the Israeli capital will be the "kiss of death" to so-
called peace efforts. 

Husam Zomlot said that such a move would have "catastrophic consequences," and that the PLO's
response would be "strategic and political."  Zomlot further noted that the measure would undermine
Washington's stated efforts to play the "role of the mediator" and makes the U.S. "part of the problem not
part of the solution." 

In other news, despite its growing proximity to the Israeli regime, Saudi Arabia also reacted to the news,
saying that "any announcement" on the status of Jerusalem al-Quds would raise tensions even further. 
 
"Any U.S. announcement on the status of Jerusalem prior to a final settlement would have a detrimental
impact on the peace process and would heighten tensions in the region," said Saudi ambassador Prince
Khalid bin Salman.  He further claimed that "the kingdom's policy has been and remains in support of the
Palestinian people, and this has been communicated to the U.S. administration." 



https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/149438-palestinians-warn-new-us-policy-on-
jerusalem-is-kiss-of-death
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